



WE NEED HELP!

If you are the parent of a 7th-12th grader playing football for Eastern in the 2012 season, the Golden Knights Football Parents Assoc. needs your help.

This organization was formed to support to all of our football players by providing lunch at 2 –a-days, pre-game/post-game meals and the end of the year banquet. We are also trying to help provide the teams with things that funding cuts can't provide. Our upcoming events include:

Adult Dinner Dance-3/24/12Chicken BBQ-5/5/12Golf Outing (tentative) - 6/2/12

Program Sales—Beginning March, 2012

Two—a— day meals—Aug., 2012

Meat the Team Pep Rally—Aug., 2012

We need help to make these events a success!

Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM in the HS library.

Call 755-4181 for more information or visit the football website www.leaguelineup.com\goldenknightfootball



